A huge thank you to Charing C of E Primary School
The PTFA would like to let you know what’s been going on at Charing Primary School during lockdown.  Over the last 3 months the teachers and staff at Charing have worked tirelessly to support pupils and their families in many ways:
· Setting weekly home study tasks for each year group on the school website
· Providing feedback and encouragement to children 
· Guiding parents on how to support children with their learning
· Opening the school to children of Key Workers throughout lockdown 
· Making sure families receive food vouchers where needed
· Making weekly wellbeing phone calls to every family
· Bringing a smile to our faces with Facebook posts and a YouTube video 
At the beginning of June, the school was re-opened to children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6. The organisation has been outstanding throughout and the children are thriving in their socially distanced bubbles! By the time you read this the school will have reopened to all year groups.
We are so grateful to Mr Bird and all the staff at Charing School for their hard work and amazing support throughout this challenging period.  Thank you all very, very much.
Fundraising appeal
As can be seen from the most recent school league tables; standards at Charing Primary school have really risen and it’s a great place for our children to attend.  Part of the reason for our success is that despite only receiving government funding for 3 classes we have managed to run 5 and this has had a fantastic impact on the children’s learning. The school’s PTFA has played a significant part in supporting the school recently and has donated very valuable funds towards this extra class policy.
In addition to this did you know that last year, through their fundraising efforts, the PTFA paid for school equipment, a new iPad for each class, school trips, fun activities for the children such as Breakfast with Santa and other festive activities, and Forest School classes?
Unfortunately, we haven’t been able to run any of our planned fundraising events during lockdown, so we urgently need to raise more funds if we’re to continue supporting the school in this way. To help us overcome this disadvantage you can make a real difference by donating to our Just Giving appeal. If you’d like to help, simply visit www.justgiving.com and search for PTFA Charing Primary School. Any amount you can spare will be greatly appreciated.
Thank you in anticipation. All funds raised go directly to the school.  Together we can make Charing an even better place for our children!
Virtual Quiz Night – Friday 10th July 7.30pm
We are pleased to announce that Mr Bird will be hosting a virtual quiz night on Friday 10th July at 7.30pm via Facebook Live.  For more details and to take part simply visit the school’s Facebook page.  This is a free event but if you’d like to show your appreciation by donating to our Just Giving appeal we’d be very grateful.
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